
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 13 March 2024 

 
 
A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 

Children from Primaries 5-7 will be travelling to Belfast tomorrow Thursday 14th March for a 

‘Science’ event at W5.  Our coach will need to leave at 8.45am sharp!  

Children will then leave Belfast at 2.00pm hopefully returning to school by 3.15pm.  
Any changes to this time will be posted on Class Dojo. 
 

All children should bring a lunch and a small snack (please ensure NO FIZZY DRINKS or cans 
are supplied). 
Snacks containing NUT products are not permitted.  
Children should wear full school uniform. Mobile phones/electrical devices are not 
permitted. 

 

To mark St Patrick’s Day we will be having a ‘Green Day’ on Friday 15th March when all 

children can leave their uniforms at home and dress up in whatever they like, so long as it’s 

green!  

Children will listen to old Irish myths and fables and we hope to watch a few of our children 

doing some Irish Dancing before we have a short Ceili. Other activities associated with the 

story of St Patrick will take place. 

 

Le meas / Yours sincerely 
 

 

Donal Keenan 
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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL                     Principal: Mr Donal Keenan 


